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CCCU Honors Local Law Enforcement During Appreciation Week 

 
[LAS VEGAS, Nev.] – January 9, 2023 – Clark County Credit Union has shown support to members of the 

law enforcement community since 1951 and they are part of its membership base today. To celebrate 

this year’s Law Enforcement Appreciation Day, CCCU is celebrating with an entire week of giveaways to 

show appreciation for those that protect and serve the Southern Nevada community. 

Starting today, CCCU will be delivering cookies to area command centers in Las Vegas, North Las Vegas 

and Henderson. Additionally, the credit union will be giving a $1,000 grand prize to one lucky winner 

with daily $50 gift cards to enforcement members that enter to win. Entries are being accepted now 

through January 13.  

If you are a member of law enforcement or know someone who is, you can nominate an officer by 

leaving a comment on one of CCCU’s social media Law Enforcement Appreciation posts with their name 

for a chance to win or submitting an entry to win here. Terms and conditions apply, see CCCU’s website 

for details.  

About Clark County Credit Union 

Founded in 1951, CCCU is a not-for-profit financial institution serving over 51,000 members who are 

municipal employees (Clark County, City of Henderson, City of Las Vegas and City of North Las Vegas), 

medical professionals, members of Nevada Public Radio (KNPR) and numerous select employer groups. 

CCCU has assets of $1 billion and six branches throughout Southern Nevada. More information about 

CCCU can be found online at www.ccculv.org. 


